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Warning against Howard Gary & Company 

Finansinspektionen (the Swedish Financial Supervisory Authority) has today 
published this statement in order to warn investors against dealing with unau-
thorised firms. Howard Gary & Company is not authorised by Finansinspek-
tionen and is therefore not entitled to provide financial services. Finansinspek-
tionen has not received any notification of cross-border activities from other 
EES countries. 
 
Howard Gary & Company has a website (www.howardgaryandco.com) using 
the following addresses:  
 

 4141 North Miami Avenue, Suite 307, Miami, FL 33127. 
 12671 High Bluff Drive, Suite 350, San diego, CA 92130. 
 500 Fift Avenue, Suite 1640, New York, NY 10110. 
 50 Milk Street, 21st Floor, Boston, MA 02109. 

  
Howard Gary & Company's representatives contact investors in Sweden 
through unsolicited telephone calls.  
 
To find out whether a company or individual is authorised, check  
Finansinspektionen's website at: www.fi.se under "Authorisation". 
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